
26/03/20 

JEA 

 

Dear Children, 

Hello everyone! I am writing this to you to say that I miss seeing you all and us being all together at JEA.  Even 
though we are not in school, we can stay in touch. I know that your parents can email your teachers which is 
wonderful and helps us all to connect. 

I am going to write a letter to you each week so that you will know that I am still around! I know that you have 
school work to do, I am busy doing my work: helping Mrs Pinkney. 

You all have a daily timetable that you can follow but I was thinking, something that we could all do is decorate 
or design it to make it more interesting.  When I have made mine I will put it on the fridge. Ask your parents if 
this is O.K. to do. 

We shouldn’t be working all day.  At some time in the day, we should do some exercises as we do at school in 
our P.E. lessons. If we can, with our parents, we could have some fresh air every day.  The sunshine is lovely at 
the moment. 

Here are a few ideas if you are struggling, just an example: 

9:00- Exercises 

9:30-Schoolwork- online learning and work packs 

10:30- walk around and get a drink 

10:45-working/ read a book 

12:00-lunch 

Other ideas for the afternoon:  

Reading (Read to yourself, to your parents or 
your brothers and sisters) 

Write a story- about anything that you choose.  
You could read it to your family afterwards. 

Drawing/ Art 

Play a game 

You could decorate your timetable to your liking 
with illustrations or stickers. 

If your parents agree and supervise you , 
another idea that I like  is that you can listen to 
a favourite story being read to you online , I 
love to hear stories. 

Any way all of you, I will write to you all again 
next week.  Here is a thought that can help us: 

 

Love Mrs New xx 


